Gordon Head Middle School
FRIDAY
September 29, 2017

Thank you fo all GHMS students who helped pick up garbage around the school yesterday. Keep up the good
work in keeping our school clean. Shout out to Daniela and Katelyn for being fantastic helpers yesterday.

Teachers please have students use the library printer if needed. Please only use the office printer if the
library printer is not working.

All students and staff wearing an orange shirt today: Please join us for a photo in the games area at 12:15
after you eat your lunch as we show our empathy for residential school survivors.

All Leadership students who are participating in Moon Fest AND who are hoping to go to We Day heed to see
Ms. Racansky in her classroom after the eating portion of lunch for a VERY important meeting!!"

We are out of ping pong balls - students are not returning them. Please be kind and return the ping pong
balls so everyone can enjoy the game.

Dance Performance Group meets after school today from 3:00 to 4:00 pm in the Dance/Drama Room

SPORTS
Good job to our GRADE 6 soccer team who played last night here at Gordon Head.
Grade 7 Boys Soccer practice today at lunch. Be sure to be there. Meet in the gym.

Congratulations to all cross country runners yesterday you did an amazing job! Next practice is next
Tuesday at lunch. A BIG thank you to grade 8s who helped with set up, take down and organizing the event.
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Yesterday, the PAC drew 20 student names to win a pizza lunch with Mr. Khosla and Ms. McAleer. The
date of the lunch will be announced soon.

The list of the winners will be posted with the announcements around the school.

A huge Thank You to everyone who took part in the PAC Donation Drivel!



